
	

MEMORANDUM	
	
To:	 Natick	Board	of	Selectmen	
From:	 Josh	Ostroff,	Chair,	CRT	Advisory	Committee,	Transportation	Advisory	Committee		
Date:	 March	14,	2019	
Re:	 Transportation	items	for	March	18	BOS	agenda		
	
cc:	 Melissa	Malone,	Town	Administrator;	Jamie	Errickson,	Director	of	Community	and	

Economic	Development;	Jeremy	Marsette,	DPW	Director;	CRT	and	Transportation	
Advisory	Committees	

	
This	memorandum	will	summarize	the	projects	on	which	the	Board	will	be	updated	at	your	
meeting	of	March	18,	2019.	

	
• Natick	Center	MBTA	station	update:	we	will	provide	a	brief	status	on	this	project,	

which	is	between	60%	and	90%	design.	

• Cochituate	Rail	Trail:	we	will	have	a	short	update	on	this	project	as	it	approaches	
construction.		

• CRT-Natick	Center	MBTA	station	connection:	see	separate	memorandum.		
• CRT	connection	from	Hartford	street:	The	Board	send	a	letter	earlier	this	year	to	

request	that	MassDOT	initiate	planning	and	convene	a	meeting	with	abutters,	in	
collaboration	with	the	Town.	It	is	under	review	at	MassDOT.		

• West	Natick	MBTA	station	solar	project:	we	have	requested	an	update	from	the	
MBTA	contractor	and	will	report	any	news.		

• 9/27	project:	we	will	have	an	update.		

• Bike	Share	update:	we	will	have	an	update.	

• Future	agenda	items:	we	may	identify	items	for	future	BOS	agendas.	
	

Thank	you	for	your	time	on	Monday.	

	

	


